A Message from our Bookkeeper

Dear Parishioners, our prayers are with you in this time of change.  We thought that you might like to know how are Parish is doing financially at this time.

Up to the end of March of this year, your Sunday donations amounted to $72,218, while our operational expenses totaled $106,600.  To give a comparison of last year to this year, our Sunday collections are down by 46%:
Collections for month of March 2020	$18,954
Collections for month of March 2019	$35,174

In March of this year, we still had three regularly scheduled weekends of Masses, although the last weekend of Masses, attendance was down considerably, due to the awakening concerns of the Coronavirus.

We anticipate that April donations will be even less, as we have had no public masses in our church this month.  We are working hard to find ways to reduce expenses.   Unfortunately we still have regular bills to pay: phone, internet, electricity, heating and on-going maintenance contracts, to name a few.  

We ask that you continue to support our Parish during this pandemic, just as you have so generously done for so many years.  We understand that many of you have also been adversely affected financially as well and understand if you cannot help.  

We would like to thank those who have increased their monthly on-line donations and/or have made a donation to our Parish through the Diocese.  It is greatly appreciated.

For those who would like to assist but are unsure as to how to do this, there are a few options:
1. Mail or drop off a cheque to the Parish office mailbox.  Office staff is monitoring the mail.
2. Make an on-line donation through the Diocesan website.  It can be a one-time donation or you can set up monthly donations if you wish.  
3. Call Magda, our bookkeeper, to set up a monthly Pre-Authorized Donation (PAD).  PADs can be done using Direct Deposit, VISA or Mastercard.  Leave a voicemail message for her and she will call you back.  Or you can fill in a PAD form and mail it or drop it off at the church. 

As always, thank you for your generosity.
God bless you
Magda


